Av-Lib Club

The Av-Lib Club creates wider
interest in reading, and develops
leadership abilities. The Av-Lib Club
members act as student assistants in
our Media Center. They arrange
interesting bulletin boards and
displays.

The Av-Lib Club sponsored the
Book Fair that was held from Nov.
16-18. The Fair encouraged student
interest in reading and in building
home libraries. (first row) Officers:
Treasurer, Jacob Teasdell; President,
George Deal; Secretary, Shirley
Stone; Program Chairman, Pam
Overton. (second row) Advisor, Mrs.
Godwin; Geneava McNiel; Joanne
Pierce; Jackie Rush; Harriet
Washington; Linda Garris; Nina
Haller; Advisor, Mrs. Muckenfuss.

Future
Business

Leaders of
America

The FBLA Club is a national
organization for all students enrolled
in business subjects. The purpose of
this club s to prepare the students with
experience for their future in business.

This club also gives a scholarship to
a graduating senior who is furthering
his or her education in business. (first
row) Advisor, Mrs. Smith; Susie
Nettles. (second row) Program
Chairman, Vicki Payne; Dianne
Lemacks; Vice-President, Constance
Manigo. (third row) President, Ruth
Snow; Treasurer, Janie Mae Brown;
Secretary, Cassandra Oliver. (fourth
row) Sheryl Aiken; Carolina Brown;
Reporter, Janet Smith.
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